

Memorandum

Date: June 2, 2023

To: Robert Astley, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory

Committee

From: Racheal Rossetti, Council-Committee Coordinator

Re: Information from Oshawa City Council – May 29, 2023

At a meeting on May 29, 2023, Oshawa City Council adopted the following recommendations:

CO-23-32 OATAC 2023 Projects Working Group – Review of the Roundabout Policy (Formerly OATAC-23-06) (All Wards)

Recommendation

- That Report CO-23-32 (formerly OATAC-23-06) being the OATAC Projects Working Group Report concerning the design of roundabouts be endorsed; and,
- 2. That staff implement the recommendations for updates to existing roundabouts.

This item is provided for information to the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory Committee, no further action is required.